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Dated : 09/06/2025

NOTICE FOR M.B.A. SEMESTER Ill & IV EXAMINATloN

All  concerned  students of M.B.A.  Semesters  Ill  &  lv for the  Session  2023-25

are   hereby   informed   that   the   examination   of   MBA   Semesters   111   &   lv

scheduled  on  25th  June  2025  (Wednesday).  However,  the  UGC  NET/JRF  HR

Management (Code 55) examination is also scheduled on 25th June 2025.

Accordingly, the  said  examination  has  been  rescheduled  on  2nd July 2025  in

place of 25th June 2025.
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